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Deolph Briscoe, Governor
C MUNITY AFFAIRS

BENF. McDONALD, JR., EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

December 4, 1978

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Attached is a letter dated November 22 from our L. C. Harris to
Ms. Frances Welty of the U.S. Department of Labor in the Dallas office.
I am sending this information for your records.

We are doing all that is possible. If we can be of further assistance,
please let us know.

TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF

Sincerely,

Ben F. McDonald, Jr
Executive Director

BFMcD:ns

Enclosure

MAILING ADDRESS: BOX 13166, CAPITOL STATION AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711 5
COMMUNITY AFFAIRS BUILDING LOCATION: 210 BARTON SPRINGS ROAD :6.
TELEPHONE: 1-800-252-9642 or 512-475-2431 %,
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